Mothers’ Rooms:
Student Union room 420 and Humanities 308 have been designated for use as a "Mothers’ Room” for faculty/staff and students in need of a private and comfortable room in which they can express breast milk for their children. The rooms are equipped with a refrigerator, microwave and rest room. There are several comfortable seating options and tables available, as well as several power strips for convenience. 
(If a student discloses that they are pregnant, please refer them to work with the Title IX office directly. Students are responsible for providing timely notice to allow for proper planning. The Title IX Coordinator will assist the student and coordinate next steps with Associate Deans of their respective schools, faculty, advisor(s), and /or the Disability Resource Center to ensure they are receiving the necessary accommodations for them to be academically successful.)
Mothers’ rooms are now available via card access. Students or faculty and staff can request access by emailing benefits@newpaltz.edu or calling x3171, and we will submit a ticket to IT to request that card access be turned on. When requesting access, please indicate the time frame needed in the ticket description so we can remove the permission when the room is no longer needed. If you have questions regarding this process, please contact Jess Skudder in Campus Card Services (skudderj1@newpaltz.edu) or Lauren Basciani (bascianl@newpaltz.edu). 

